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From: Chris Paterson

Sent: 23 March 2017 12:49

To: 'Robert Bryan'

Subject: RE: Liss NDP

 

 

Robert 
 
Thank you for your email. In response to your requests: 
 

- The Highways Authority (Hampshire County Council) were consulted at Pre Submission and Submission. You 
have a copy of their Submission response which relates entirely to the school and there is no reference to 
Highways matters. This is also the case with their pre submission response, which I attach, they do not make 
reference to highways matters. Hampshire County Council (HCC) have requested that all NDP consultations 
are sent to one point of contact at HCC and they circulate the consultation to all departments. I have asked 
HCC to confirm that they have no highways comments to make in relation to the proposed allocated sites, 
as soon as I get confirmation I will pass this on. I have also asked the Parish Council to forward any materials 
relating highways matters which they have received from Hampshire outside of the formal consultation 
periods, again I will forward this on if I receive anything further.  

- Appeal decision for Inwood Road attached 
- The SDNPA have been involved in the assessment of potential residential site allocations. This involvement 

includes our SHLAA assessment of the sites. This link will take you to our webpage where you can find the 
SHLAA documents which include reference to Liss sites, appendix C will give you a summary of all sites 
assessed by settlement and Appendix E will show you the detail relating to each assessed site. I have asked 
our Landscape Officer to provide me with her detailed comments in relation to landscape, which were used 
to form the SHLAA. I should be able to send this further information tomorrow. Our landscape officer also 
attended a site visit with the Neighbourhood Planning group in December 2015. A note of this meeting was 
prepared by the Qualifying Body, I attach that note. There will be emails conversations between Liss NDP 
group and the SDNPA, I expect this will amount to a great number of emails. I would imagine there will be 
reference to sites throughout these email conversations. I would be happy to pull some of this together but 
it would take a significant amount of time as I expect there will be a significant number of emails. If you 
would like me to do this please let me know and I can try to assess roughly how long this will take 

 
I hope this helps and I will forward on the other materials I refer to above as soon as I receive them 
 
Kind regards 
Chris 
 
Chris Paterson 
Communities Lead 
South Downs National Park Authority 
 

 
 

 

  
Sent: 22 March 2017 17:07 
To: Chris Paterson  
Subject: Liss NDP 
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Dear Mr. Patterson 
 
I would appreciate further information as follows which should be shared with the Parish Council; 
 
Has the Highway Authority been consulted on the proposed allocated sites. If so are there any 
written views on any of the sites, issued prior to the examination, which I could see ? 
 
Could you forward a copy of the appeal decision on the Inwood Road site referred to in the 
submitted "Residential Site Selection" document 
 
In the assessment of the potential residential site allocations are there any written comments from 
SDNPA regarding the sites. I note the SDNPA landscape officer was involved to an extent. What 
form did this or any other SDNPA involvement take ? 
 
regards 
Robert Bryan 
 
 
ROBERT BRYAN PLANNING  

 

 




